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January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Re: Zimbardo Conference – Tuesday 20th March 2018 
 

We would like to give our A Level Psychology students a unique opportunity to hear Professor Zimbardo, a prominent 
American Psychologist discuss his current research and recent book.  Dr Philip Zimbardo is Professor Emeritus at 
Stanford University. He has been described as ‘a legendary teacher’ someone with a gift of enthralling his audience 
and packing a powerful message.   His research is part of the psychology specification for both years 12 and 13. 
 
This Conference is taking place at The Emmanuel Centre in London.  The students will travel by coach leaving The 
Holt at 8am and returning by 6pm (approx.) accompanied by members of The Holt School staff. 
  
The cost of this trip will be £50.50, and includes the cost of coach hire, insurance and entrance fee. 
 
This is a voluntary activity and we reserve the right to cancel should there be insufficient support.  There are limited 
spaces and if we are oversubscribed then a ballot will take place, with those unsuccessful receiving a full refund. 
 
Consent for this trip is made by making payment via WisePay by Friday 26th January; simply login to your WisePay 
account for details. If you need a reminder of your WisePay login please e-mail j.gale@holt.wokingham.sch.uk. In 
the event of difficulties using this system, please telephone Mrs Simmons, the School Finance Manager.  In case of 
severe financial hardship please contact Ms Kate Royle, Assistant Headteacher, who would be happy to discuss this 
further and put you in touch with agencies that may be able to help. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mira Dakovic 
Head of Social Sciences  
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